
Blanford Mere Home School Association – Welcome to 2025! 

Dear Blanford Mere Families,


Happy New Year! As we reflect on 2024, we’re proud of the events, resources, and efforts we 
achieved together to strengthen our school community. Thank you for your support!  We raised 
enough money to provide nearly £1,000 worth of much-needed books to the school, and we 
donated a beautiful wooden Doll’s House for the Nursery children to enjoy.


￼ ￼ 


￼ ￼ 


Looking ahead to this year, we have some lovely events planned for the children to get involved 
in, including ‘Free to be Me Day’ and the school’s 50th Anniversary celebrations! More details will 
follow for these events in the coming weeks and months.


Our next HSA Meeting is to be held on January 16th at 3:30pm at the School. If you would like to 
join, please report to the school office at this time. 

 

With warm regards,


The Blanford Mere HSA


